
ATTORNEYS AT LAWDonald C. Crandlemire
Attorney At Law

Offices in
Dover, Concord and Manchest~

August 9, 2011

Via Email & Regular Mail

Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-7319

Re: Lakes Regi~jVater Company
Docket No.T0-141

Dear Ms. Rowland:

I am writing to again request an extension of time to present an updated procedural
schedule to the Commission. We request an extension until September 16, 2011. The parties are
planning to have a meeting in late August to continue discussing the potential for an agreement
that seeks to resolve the issues facing the Company, and the parties remain committed to that
process. We believe an extension until September 16, 2011 is necessary to allow this process to
continue and to allow all parties the opportunity to fully consider the complex issues involved.

Thank you for your kind assistance.

Don id C. Crandiemire
dcrand1emire(li~shaheengordon.com
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